The Richard Peck Scholarship Fund
for the Fay B. Kaigler Children’s Book Festival

1. Contact Info

Name:

Job Title:

Telephone number:

E-mail address:

2. Your Organization

Name:

Type:

Address:

3. Tell us why you want to come to the Children’s Book
Festival. (use additional space if needed)




4. Explain how attending the Kaigler Book Festival will specifically
benefit you and/or your work. (use additional space if
needed)

5. Would you be willing to write a brief article about your
experiences at the festival?

6. Would you be willing to take pictures of your workshops/general
sessions and share it on social media?

Please e-mail this application to Ellen.Ruffin@usm.edu by
midnight on December 15, 2017.

If you would prefer to mail the application, please mail it to the
address below (applications MUST arrive by December 15, 2017):

Ellen Hunter Ruffin

de Grummond Children’s Literature Collection
The University of Southern Mississippi

118 College Dr., #5148

Hattiesburg, MS 39406-0001


mailto:Ellen.Ruffin@usm.edu

